
Dear Sir/Mdm, 

 

I am writing in to seek IMDA to consider the health impact of 5G and the mounting appeals 

by doctors and scientist in Europe to halt its rollout. 

 

Please see link below: 

https://www.jrseco.com/european-union-5g-appeal-scientists-warn-of-potential-serious-

health-effects-of-5g/ 

 

In the area of health, I hope we allow others to take the lead and study the impact before 

investing so much in a technology with mounting health costs to its citizens in years to come 

for generations. 

 

There are many warnings given on 5G and we hope IMDA and the government weighs in 

carefully before making a decision. This has long term health impact on everyone in 

our country. 

 

May we consider and make a wise decision for the long term good of our citizens. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Martin Lim 

 


